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CORPORATION OF THE CITY OF PORT COQUITILAM
PARRS & RECREATION COMMITTEE

A meeting of the Parks & Recreation Committee was held in the

Council Chambers on Wednesday, June 18th, 1986, at 3:45 pP.m.

In attendance were Alderman George Laking and Alderman Mike
Farnworth.

Also in attendance were K. Janna Taylor, Parks & Recreation :
Director and Bram Hoogendoorn, Parks Superintendent. 3

CONFIRMATION OF MINUTES

That the minutes of the meeting of the Parks & Recreation

Committee, held on Wednesday, June 1l1th, 1986, be taken as read
and adopted.

Ttem No., 1 MclLean Changeroon

Janna presented two conceptual plans which Bill
Geiss, an architect, has drawn up for the Parks &
Recreation Department. The costs for construction
for the two conceptual plans ranged from $219,000
to $259,000.. The Committee felt that the plans
were far too elaborate for McLean Park. It was
agreed that the architect would be asked to scale
down his proposal drastically.

Recommendation:

That Bill Geiss be directed to scal= “own the
conceptual plans to a more realistic - st that
would be acceptable to the Committee.

CARRIED

JUN 18 1986




-2 =

Item No, 2 Wilson Centre - Cornerstone Contract

Janna went briefly over the contract. The changes
récommended by the solicitor have now been
incorpcrated.

Recommendation:
Aecommendation

That the client contract with Cornerstone be
forwarded to Council for signature,

CARRIED 5

: ADJOURNMENT

f The meeting adjourned at 4:30 pP.m,
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